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23/08/2023  13:03:162023/3304/L OBJ Dr. Marcia 

Pointon

his is a totally inappropriate application for changes toa building that is already overcrowded and causes 

serious problems to neighbours in terms of noise and rubbish. This house is in multiple occupation in a quiet 

residential street of listed buildings. I object to it and request tha pplication is refused.
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